
 
 
 

 
We at Assumption are very fortunate to a have a hot lunch program offered once a 
month.  However, this program can only succeed if we have the support from all of 
our parent volunteers.  We are very blessed to have an Assumption parent, who is 
also a chef, that prepares the wonderful meals for our kids each month, but he can 
not do this task all by himself. We need your help with food prep, table and chairs 
set up and take down, serving the food and clean up. 
 
Wednesday, May 22 is the LAST Hot Lunch for the year and we still need parent 
volunteers.  This program is run solely by volunteers and WE HAVE HAD A 
GREAT CREW THIS YEAR! THANK YOU! 
 
Please sign up today and support this great program. 
 
 
I can help with: (please put an "x" where you are able to help) 
 

_____Kitchen Prep/Set-up  9:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 
 
_____Serving Food   11:15 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 
_____Clean up    11:45 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

If you sign up, we will be expecting you at that time unless we have contacted you 
with different information. 
 
Name___________________________________ 
 
Email___________________________________ 
 
Phone Number___________________________ 
 

 

Thank you to those who have already signed up to help! 


